
Welcome to 3rd grade! On 
Monday, August 3rd, we will 
start our school year off online 
at 8:00am. Monday will be an 
opportunity for parents to learn 
how to navigate their child’s 
online learning. After at 
9:30am, the students will get on 
to do a ‘get to know you’ 
activity. Tuesday will be a 
student orientation, focusing on 
teaching students about the 
technology for their learning. 
Wednesday through Friday will 
consist of walking students 
through online lessons for each 
subject. 

Arrive on time. If you 
are unable to 
attend, make sure 
to complete the 
lessons on a daily 
basis at a time that 
works best. 

This week will be 
ÿocused on easinĀ the 

students into the 
lessons and how to 

naviĀate throuĀh them 
alonĀ with buildinĀ 

positive relationships. 
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Chromebook and Instruction 
Material Checkout

Thursday, July 30th, 2020 in the 
Cheatham Caÿeteria ÿrom 
8-11am, 1-4pm and 5-7pm.

Friday, July 31st, 2020 in the 
Cheatham Caÿeteria ÿrom 

8-11am


